
TRIVIA NIGHT –In Aid of the Brigidine Asylum Seeker Project

Date: Friday 23rd August 2019

Time: 7:30 p.m.

Place: St. Mary’s Parish Hall

Price: $25.00 per person

BYO: Food and Drinks

Contact: Collette Foxworthy 

Phone: 9598 7329

Email    colfoxw@optusnet.com.au

Come along and join a Table or make a Table of your own. 

PREPARATION FOR THE SACRAMENT OF FIRST  EUCHARIST 2019

Session 4- Tuesday  23rd  July  2019 at  7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. to be attended by parents & children

CELEBRATION OF FIRST EUCHARIST ON THE 4TH AUGUST 2019 

AT THE 10:00 A.M. MASS, FOLLOWED BY MORNING TEA

If you are still wanting to enrol, please contact St Marys Office or Cynthia White 0414524439

Entrance Antiphon: All peoples,

clap your hands. Cry to god with

shouts of Joy

Communion Antiphon: Bless the

Lord, O my Soul, and all within me

his holy name.

LET US REMEMBER

SICK: Clare Curry-Harris, Frank Ray,

Margaret Parry, Kate Maree Arnott,

Brian Riordan, Margaret Titular, Peter

Salvatore, Mick Corry, Peter Kierce,

Carmelo (Charlie) Mirabelli, Joe Rush,

Peter Smith, Mary O’Connor, Gerard

DowlingMonica Sandman

“Ours is a Child Safe Environment. As a Community we all are committed to do the best we can 

to keep children safe from harm and abuse”

St. Mary’s Presbytery

5 Hayward Grove, 

Hampton 3188

Email: hampton@cam.org.au

Parish Office Hours:

Tues & Wed: 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Thurs: 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m

Fri: 9:00 a.m. -12:00 noon

Phone: 9521 0990

Parish Priest:

Fr. Anjou Soares

Pastoral Associate: 

Mrs. Cynthia White

Phone: 0414 524 439

Email: Hampton.Pastoral@cam.org.au

Parish Secretary: 

Sharon Burleigh ( Mon/ Tues)

Maria Jesus De Santisteban

(Wed/Thurs/Fri)

Baptism Coordinator: 

Olivia Turner: 

Phone: 0407863579,  95210990

Baptism: 

2nd and 4th Sunday of the Month, 

Baptism Preparation: 

3rd Sunday after 10:00 a.m. Mass.

Confession:

Saturday: 9:15 or on request

30th June 2019           13th Sunday of the Year

THIS WEEK 

Saturday 29 June Mass at 8:30 a.m.

Vigil Mass at 6:00 p.m. 

Sunday         30 June  Mass at 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. 13th Sunday of the Year

Tuesday 02 July   Mass at 11:30 a.m. 

Wednesday  03 July   Mass at 9:15 a.m. Mass at Princeton View at 10:30 a.m.

Thursday     04 July Mass at 9:15 a.m. Adoration after Mass

Friday          05 July   Mass At Eleanora at 10:30 a.m.

Rosary & Prayer to St. Peregrine at 11:15, followed by Mass at 11:30 a.m.

Saturday 06 July Mass at 8:30 a.m.

Vigil Mass at 6:00 p.m.

Sunday 07 July Mass at 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. 14th Sunday of the Year

Thanksgiving: Please note that we

now have a card reader at all

masses for your convenience of

Thanksgiving, for any amount of

$2/- and more, all special

collections and donations.

Thank you for your support.

WE CARE

A Pastoral Letter to the People, Clergy and Religious Catholic Community in Victoria Dioceses of Melbourne,

Ballarat, Sale and Sandhurst Re: VOLUNTARY ASSISTED DYING is available for you to take home at

the back of the Church.

Us and Them
It was a warm Saturday morning, . Standing in the atrium of the
shopping mall, I was holding my little tin for donations to assist a
school catering to children and young people with physical
disabilities. Since we were about to pack up, the coordinator of
the collection was checking off the tins and doing the paperwork.
Just them, a woman came past and dropped a donation in the
tin. As I was about to thank her, she turned from me and
addressed the coordinator: “It is a real shame, hey. What does
that poor blind boy with the tin do all day? “ She asked her. “He
studies law” I answered.

What is at issue in this little anecdote, of course, is the
stereotyping around disability – and the assumptions that many
people bring to their interactions with a person the perceive to
be different. People can very easily assume that an incapacity in
one area is often transferred to other areas: I have lost count of
the times when people have spoken LOUDLY and S-L-O-W-L-Y to
me as blind person. Many or approximately 20 per cent of
people in Australia living with disability could recount similar
experience. Indeed, many of us have lived experience of much
worse things, where our disabilities – and the undoubted
imbalances of power they can create – have been taken
advantage of power, money or even sexual gratification.

BIG, BIG THANK YOU to Sean Brady, for organising and managing Sport-Mans Nighton

Saturday 15th June Thanks to Paul McCormack – Primo Street Pizza Co, as the major sponsor of the

event, Scott Whyte ;Paul; Tino Marinelli; Ben Pickett; Lyndon Vincent; Jimmy Quinert; Chris

Auditore; Shayne Oswald; Matt Dusting; Theo Bouras; Sandra Nolan; Jeremy Alexander; Jon

Stone all also to the members and parents of St Mary’s Community that attended and so generously

contributed to rise $8.126 for our Parish

SAVE THE DATE: St Mary’s High Tea 17th November 2019.

Pray for Archbishop Peter Comensoli
This weekend (Saturday 29 June) Archbishop Peter received the blessed
Pallium from Pope Francis. The Pallium is a small woollen vestment (like a
scarf) which is worn over Mass vestments to signify his role as the
Metropolitan Archbishop of Melbourne. The Pope blesses the Pallium for
each new Metropolitan Archbishop each year on the Feast of Ss Peter and
Paul, and the Archbishops who receive it come back to their cities where
the Apostolic Nuncio (Papal Ambassador) will formally impose the Pallium
as a sign of his unity with the Pope and the Universal Church. Let us pray
that this moment for Archbishop Peter as our chief shepherd in Melbourne;
for all of our priests, deacons and seminarians, and for many more
vocations to priesthood, diaconate and consecrated life

PLENARY COUNCIL 2020: National Theme
for Discernment: How is God calling us to
be a Christ-centred Church that is
Prayerful and Eucharistic? This National
Theme for Discernment is inspired by the
voices of the People of God who shared
how deeply they treasured the Eucharistic
and the sacramental and liturgical life of
the church.
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